
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 19, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers,  

 

The President signed into law the Families First Coronavirus Response Act. We are 

including a summary of that Act with this email.  

 

Also included are links to State Unemployment Agencies in the areas where most Local 31 

members reside and a drop-down link for all fifty states.  

 

We are in an unprecedented and extremely fluid situation with the global COVID 19 

pandemic. We at Local 31 and NABET-CWA are in contact with your companies Human 

Resources and Labor Relations departments to get you solutions and safeguard your rights.  

 

For any members whose work has been cutback due to the COVID 19 emergency we urge 

you to file for unemployment benefits or worker’s compensation if you feel you were 

exposed to COVID 19 on the job.  

 

In Solidarity,  

 

/s/ 

 

Bob Williams 

NABET-CWA Local 31 President 
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